
 

Harvest Celebration and Non Uniform Day 

        Friday 15th October 2021 

                                                                               This year we will be collecting donations for  The Canterbury Food Bank.  We work  
                                                                                very closely with this invaluable charity throughout the year and their tireless  
                                                                                work helps some of the most vulnerable families, both here in school and in the    
                                                                                local community.   
 
           The Food Bank is supported with donations from the local community and they 

are always grateful for anything you can spare from your cupboard. However, there are always certain items that they are in 

desperate need of to make up emergency parcels. The parcels contain enough food to feed a family for 3 days. With that in 

mind we would like to ask that, if at all possible, you could send in specific items from the list below for your Harvest               

contribution this year. 

Long life blue milk, tinned fruit, long life fruit juice, jam, marmalade, tinned ham, sugar, biscuits,        

tinned deserts, tinned vegetables, tinned rice pudding, washing up liquid, shampoo, conditioner,  

disposable nappies (size 5, 5+, 6 & 6+), shower gel, soap, toothpaste, tooth brushes, deodorant,             

baby wipes cleaning sprays and dog food. 

If every child in school is able to bring in one item, we will contribute to helping many families in the Canterbury district. 

Please do not send perishable or out-of- date goods. 

If you would like to find out more about The Canterbury Food Bank and the work they do, there is lots of information on their  

website www.canterburyfoodbank.org 

Harvest Raffle— Raising Money for Water Aid 

We will be selling raffle tickets from Monday 11th October to raise money for Water Aid. 

First prize will be a food hamper with several runner up  prizes. Tickets will be £1.00 for a strip of 5 tickets. 

The draw will take place at 3.15 pm on Friday 15th October after the Wellie Wanging. 

      Class Scarecrow Competition 

Every class will have the opportunity to make a Scarecrow for the competition.  

Children will be encouraged to share their ideas for the finished design. 

Judging for this will take place on the field at 3.15pm on Friday 15th October. 

Family Wellie Wanging Competition 

A fun competition for all the family on the field with a prize for the longest throw. 

3.15pm—Friday 15th October 2021 

Visit the Classroom. 

Pop along to your child’s class at 2.45pm to see the work they’ve been doing this term. 

We would like each class to bring items in specific coloured packaging if possible. 

Ash, Elm & Oak Classes—Red              Pine, Pear, Palm & Plum—Orange              Holly & Beech—Yellow 

Cedar & Apple—Green                          Cherry & Walnut—Blue                          Willow & Spruce – Purple 

http://www.canterburyfoodbank.org

